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Dear Committee Senators and Representatives,
I am writing in strong opposition to LD 1423. Enactment of The Extended Producer 
Responsibility Law is  paramount. We can no longer weaken our laws by creating 
loopholes and exemptions that allow continuing waste to be peppered on our 
environment because the producer wants to spend less money or effort. The EPR law 
has been through an arduous and comprehensive process and years of collaborative 
work.  Responsibility for waste must be in the hands of the producers as they  design 
packaging and delivery to align with a sustainable future. This beautiful natural world
that we live in, is in your hands and I encourage you to lead the way for strong 
protection. I strongly urge you to OPPOSE LD 1423.


